An Roinn Sldinte
Department of Health
Office of the Chief Medical Officer

Dr Cillian de Gascun

Director, National Viral Reference Laboratory & Chair of the COVID-19 Expert Advisory Group
University College Dublin

Belfield

Dublin 4

10* March 2020

Via email to cillian.degascun@ucd.ie

Dear Cillian

Following on from the NPHET meeting this afternoon (10™ March 2020), to inform national
guidance, the NPHET seeks the expert advice and guidance of the EAG in relation to the following:

The criteria on timelines for discharge of patients, with a confirmed diagnosis of COVID-19,
from a period of self-isolation.

As the NPHET is due to meet again on Thursday 12 March 2020, a timely response would be much
appreciated.

I'would like to acknowledge the hard work and input of the EAG to date and thank you and the wider
group for your ongoing support and contributions to the COVID-19 National Public Health
Emergency response.

Yours sincerely

Z:ij log

Chief Medical Officer

Bloc 1, Plaza Miseach, 50 - 58 Srald Bhagéid fochtarach. Balle Atha Cliath 2, D02 XW14
Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin 2, D02 XW14

T+353 1 635 4251 | info@health.gov.ie

www.health.gov.ie



